
NOTICE OF EXTENSION AND 
CERTIFICATION OF TAX ROLLS

Tracy S. Drake, Property Appraiser, pursuant of Florida Statute 
193.122(2), hereby serves notice that on October 6, 2023, all required 
extensions to and certification of the tax rolls in Clay County, were 
completed. 

Tracy S. Drake 
Property Appraiser
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